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Dear Senators: 

I oppose this measure because it's inhumane to hunt cougars with dogs to the point 

of exhaustion and then kill them, no matter where in our state that happens. Oregon 

has banned this practice and there should be no exceptions. Like fox hunting, it's an 

outdated and barbaric practice. I respectfully ask you to let this bill die in committee.  


